
Summary
The key to effective product documen-
tation for complex equipment is 
integrated 3D illustrations and anima-
tion. Whether it’s for maintenance, 
customer support, operational proce-
dures or training, pairing 3D with text 
and 2D illustrations provides intuitive 
knowledge transfer. For manufacturers, 
reducing the time needed to produce 
more effective product documentation; 
the impact of better documentation on 
increasing efficiencies in service groups, 
and reducing the processing of parts 
that have been misordered delivers a 
strong return on investment (ROI). 
Product customers realize additional 
savings and reduced equipment down-
time as technicians have more effective, 
interactive instructions targeted specifi-
cally at the system configuration they’re 
servicing.

RapidAuthor for Teamcenter is a power-
ful, cost-effective authoring suite that 
gives organizations the flexibility to 
produce interactive parts catalogs, 
maintenance manuals, training materi-
als, work instructions and other 
document types. The tools included in 
the suite enable organizations to re-use 

existing computer-aided design (CAD) 
data or other 3D source material to 
author interactive text, 2D  
illustrations and 3D content for more  
effective support documentation with  
significant cost and time savings.

Business challenges
Products cannot be delivered without 
documentation. Often times this can be 
a gating factor in a product launch. 
Waiting until products are completely 
designed to develop the necessary 
technical publications is no longer an 
option. Starting documentation deliver-
ables early in product development can 
help with the schedule, but when 
product changes occur, the changes 
must be cascaded through all the 
impacted documentation. Additionally, 
you do not want to slow down the 
engineering effort by making a lot of 
requests for illustrations and other 
source input for documentation. 

Teamcenter® software helps keep 
product launches on schedule and 
documentation on budget by bringing 
technical publication activities into the 
product lifecycle management (PLM) 
environment so authoring can occur 
alongside product development. With 
direct access to product source material 
such as CAD files, bills-of-material 
(BOMs) and other data, authors can 
start to create content for publications. 
But rather than cut-and-paste – or 
worse, re-enter data – Teamcenter  
can be used to work in unison with 
RapidAuthor to further reduce the  
time and effort technical publication 
authors expend to create product 
documentation. 

www.siemens.com/teamcenter

Benefits 
• Improve communication between 

engineering, writers and illustrators 
with direct access to product BOM 
and CAD data

• Author and illustrate work instruc-
tions, manuals, parts catalogs, and 
learning material text and graphics, 
and links between them in a single 
application

• Improve accuracy by linking technical 
content to the product source to 
manage change

• Increase effectiveness of technical 
publications with configuration- 
specific 2D/3D illustrations and 
animations

RapidAuthor for 
Teamcenter

Moving content from product sources to 
technical publications quickly and easily



RapidAuthor for Teamcenter

RapidAuthor for Teamcenter
RapidAuthor is composed of several 
bundled tools that utilize the same user 
interaction model to achieve the 
authoring and publishing of technical 
communica tions. Each tool comes with 
wizards that automate major portions of 
the authoring process to translate data 
from product source material to techni-
cal document content. With a single 
application, technical publica tion 
authors can create text, 2D/3D illustra-
tions and animation components. All 
authoring tools use the product struc-
ture and JT™ data format source 
material in Teamcenter to create this 
document content.

Teamcenter can be used to link these 
con tent components to that source 
material so that the impact of product 
change on technical publications can be 
determined and they can be updated 
quickly and accurately. 

RapidAuthor is composed of the  
following powerful tools:

RapidWorkInstruction
The work instruction component is a 
toolkit for fast and easy production of 
digital inter active work instructions, job 
cards and assembly instructions for 
internal users and your external cus-
tomers.Manufacturing engineers can 

quickly and easily create 3D animations, 
working from Teamcenter manufactur-
ing source data or product structures. 
This ensures assembly workers on your 
manufacturing shop floor or technicians 
and dealers in the field know what to 
do and how to do it. 

RapidManual
The technical manual component 
speeds up product documentation 
authoring by re-using existing CAD 
and PLM XML content to create 2D 
illustrations, 3D animations and text  
to clearly communicate complex 
mechanical procedures that results in 
better product manuals in a fraction of 
the time. 3D manuals emphasize visual 
knowledge transfer rather than read-
ing comprehension, minimizing 
translation issues and improving 
information retention.

RapidCatalog
The catalog component is used to 
produce digital, interactive illustrated 
parts catalogs that use unique 3D 
explosions to illustrate complex 
mechanical assemblies. Content is 
created from your product structures, 
and can be generated to take advan-
tage of your existing effectivity, 
options and variants and other product 
configuration informa tion already 
available in Teamcenter. The result is 
an interactive 3D environment with 
drill-down navigation that improves 
the user experience and reduces 
ordering and purchasing errors.  

RapidLearning
The learning component produces 
digital, interactive training documents 
that use animated 3D simulations. 
These can be used as standalone 
applications or integrated with exist-
ing Sharable Content Object Reference 
Model (SCORM)-compliant learning 
management systems. Research has 
proven time and again that interactive 
3D learning improves comprehension, 
retention and on-the-job performance, 
and costs less than product mockups, 
physical simulations and other active 
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Features
• Integrates with Teamcenter 

Manufacturing Process Planner and 
Teamcenter Content Management, 
including direct access to product 
source information such as CAD and 
BOM/BOP

• Author document components, 
including text/component creation 
and (2D/3D) illustrations direct from 
CAD models or JT

• Parts catalog, procedures, training 
and manual content generated from 
product data

• Publish to HTML, 2D and 3D PDF, 
IETM systems and customer 
applications

• End user features, including light-
weight viewer for web and 
handheld devices

• Standards support for S1000D, ATA 
2200, DITA and custom

Part catalog generated directly from BOM and CAD/JT images reduces documentation 
time and improves part ordering.



learning approaches. Training content 
can be generated in demonstration or 
exercise and test modes.

RapidText
For text content without related  
graphics, RapidText provides the same 
XML editor environment to create text 
components that can become part of 
larger documents. 

Additional technical publishing tools
In addition to the RapidAuthor suite  
of tools for authoring technical  
publications, Siemens provides the 
RapidDeveloper for Teamcenter suite 
composed of RapidConfiguration  
and RapidSpecification.

RapidDeveloper
RapidDeveloper enables your document 
architect to customize the data import 
process and the output format for 
RapidAuthor projects. Extensions to  
your Teamcenter product objects and 
stylesheets that suit your document 
formats are managed by to two 
RapidDeveloper components: 
RapidConfiguration and 
RapidSpecification.

RapidConfiguration 
RapidConfiguration facilitates the 
analysis of source CAD data for con-
trolling and customizing the data 
import settings. RapidConfiguration 
allows loading sample 3D data and 
contains user-friendly wizards for 
choosing the required settings. It 
enables the user to specify and map  
the data to fit your document  
content structure.

 

RapidSpecification 
RapidSpecification determines the 
format and appearance of your  
documents. Industry standard specifica-
tions for several document types that 
meet  DITA, ATA iSpec 2200, and 
S1000D data module requirements are 
provided out of the box. You can also 
create create custom specifications to 
meet your document structure and 
format needs.

Cortona3D Viewers
All content created in RapidAuthor can be 
published in PDF, HTML or via Cortona3D 
Viewers which supports 2D, 3D and 
interactive text content. The Viewers are 
available in a  variety of browsers and 
Windows or via handheld devices.

Use cases

2D and 3D catalog generation
Teamcenter and RapidAuthor permit 
authors to generate spare parts catalogs 
directly from product design data using 
product bills-of-material, CAD geometry 
and part metadata for much of the 
content of part tables and illustrations. 
The author simply needs to determine 
the page hierarchy of the catalog, 
exploded views, viewpoints, etc., to 
arrive at a publishable catalog. Catalog 
content is updated based on configura-
tion data such as product revision 
effectivity, part applicability and inter-
changeability. This automation greatly 
reduces the amount of time and effort 
to generate product, task and custom-
er-specific catalogs to improve usability 
and reduce part ordering mistakes. 

Both 2D and 3D publications can be 
authored or edited in the same session. 
Combined with the content management 

capabilities of Teamcenter, this authored 
content can be re-used in multiple cata-
logs, and edited from one location to 
update all catalogs where it appears.

Work instructions
RapidAuthor enables authors to gener-
ate text, illustrations and animations for 
work instructions used in both manu-
facturing and service domains. By using 
CAD models or JT, authors can create 
explosions for 2D illustration or 3D 
animations of assemblies for use in 
assembly or disassembly instructions for 
service. Once the original procedure is 
created, the author makes a simple 
menu pick, and RapidAuthor will gener-
ate the paired assembly or disassembly 
content and illustrations/animations. In 
the published electronic content, pro-
cess steps are highlighted as the user 
selects parts and vice versa.  

TEAMCENTER

Producing service manuals based on product configurations (BOM and CAD/JT) enable animation of 
instructions to improve service quality.
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